
Mr. Pádraig Rice, TD 

16 April 2025  

PQ 15921/24 (Health) – To ask the Minister for Health the last time the staffing model for radiation therapists was 
updated; if there are plans to review the current staffing model; and if she will make a statement on the matter. 
- Pádraig Rice

Dear Deputy,   

I refer to your recent Parliamentary Question which was sent to the HSE for response. 

The Current Radiation Therapy staffing model is largely based on the 2003 report ’Development of Radiation 

Oncology Services in Ireland’, known as the Hollywood report.  

This is currently under review by the HSE as part of its 2024 review of Radiation Therapy to look at Radiation 

Therapy roles, structures and governance in conjunction with wider HSE strategy and frameworks. 

I trust this is of some assistance. 

Yours sincerely, 
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